
 

 

  PUBLIC NOTICE 

MTO Contract 2022-6009 
Pinewood River Bridge Rehabilitation 

 Notification of Highway Closure 
 

Please be advised that Highway 11 at the Pinewood River Bridge, located 0.6 km west 

of Highway 619 will have short-term closures to facilitate structure rehabilitation.  

The closures will occur in a maximum of 1-hour intervals between 12:00 am (Midnight) 

and 4:00 am on September 14, 2022. Subsequent 1-hour closures shall occur once the 

traffic queue has fully passed.  Traffic will be guided through the construction zone safely, 

directed by traffic signals and/or LH North personnel.   

We apologize for the inconvenience and urge motorists to schedule their travel to 

minimize any delays.  Motorists are reminded to obey and follow all traffic signage and 

flag persons for the safety of both workers and drivers. 

Provisions shall remain in place to ensure the safe passage of emergency vehicles 

during the closure period. 

 

Pinewood River Bridge 

Highway 11, 0.6 km west of Highway 619  

September 14th, 2022 

Closure: 12:00am (Midnight) – 04:00am 

Notification of any changes will be made as construction progresses. 

PLEASE DRIVE WITH CAUTION AND OBEY ALL CONSTRUCTION SIGNS AND 

TRAFFIC CONTROL PERSONNEL 

Any questions or concerns during this construction work can be directed to: 
 

  Justin Uliana       Kolin Beck 
  Project Coordinator  / Site Superintendent   Project Manager 
  LH North Ltd.       LH North Ltd. 
  Tel: (807) 630-0306      Tel: (807) 621-2417 


